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Dear Year 11 Parents/Carers, 
 
An evening session for parents of Year 11 run by the English Department on  
Tuesday 26h November – 6-7.30pm 
 
Members of the English department are inviting parents and carers of Year 11 students to an English 
information evening session. This is for anyone wishing to find out more about the English language 
and literature syllabuses. You will be able to ask questions and share suggestions about how to 
support students' work. We will also be able to talk you through examples of the exam papers the 
students will sit. 
 
Please note that this is not an ordinary parent/teacher meeting. We envisage more of a whole group 
discussion with opportunities to raise questions and find out more about the course. 
 
The department will be represented by Lorna Damms, Frank Difusco, Rubel Rahman. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ms L Damms 
Acting Head of English 
 


